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I have the honour  to  refer  to  the  Uni ted Nat ions Inter im Force in  Lebanon
(UNIFIL) whose mandate was extended by the Security Council  on 31 January for a
fur ther  per iod  of  s ix  months  unt i l  31  Ju ly  1988.

Major-General Gustav HPgglund  (Finland) , who has been Commander of UNIFIL
since 1 June 1986, is being recalled by his Government to assume a new command.
General  Hlgglund is  scheduled to  leave his  post  on 30  June  1988 . I t  i s  my
intent ion, subject  to  the  usual  consul ta t ions,  to  appoin t  Major -Genera l
Lars-Eric Wahlgren of Sweden as the new Commander of UNIFIL from 1 July 1988.

I  shou ld  b e  gra t e fu l  i f  you  wou ld  b r i n g  t h i s  m a t t e r  t o  t h e  a t t e n t i o n  o f  t h e
members of the Security Council.

(Signed) Javier PEREZ DE CUELLAR
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